
30

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 31 16-96-0077-H

DATE 08 April 1997

TO/DEST. Co-ordinator
Planning and Environment Committee

FROM/EXP. Director, Solid Waste Division
Environment and Transportation Department

SUBJECT/OBJET FRANCIS WASTE MANAGEMENT -
REVOCATION OF CONSENT

DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION

That the Planning and Environment Committee recommend that Council approve the
revocation of the Consent dated 26 May 1993, for Francis Waste Management Ltd. for the
operation of a liquid waste transfer facility located at 39 Cleopatra Drive, Nepean, Ontario.

DISCUSSION

On 26 May 1993, Regional Council granted a Consent with no conditions to Francis Waste
Management Ltd. to operate a liquid waste transfer facility.  This firm no longer requires a
Consent as it has ceased to operate.

Consents that are now granted include a revocation clause that takes effect when the company
ceases to operate.  Since Francis Waste Management Ltd.’s Consent did not contain this clause,
this report is required for administrative reasons.

CONSULTATION

Consultation is not required with respect to Regional Municipality of Ottawa-Carleton (RMOC)
Consents.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

The revocation of Consents has no financial impact on the RMOC.
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CONCLUSION

That the Planning and Environment Committee recommend Council approve the revocation of
Francis Waste Management Ltd.’s Consent dated 26 May 1993, for the operation of a liquid
waste transfer facility located at 39 Cleopatra Drive, Nepean, Ontario.

Approved by
P. McNally, P.Eng.

JRH/


